
 
 
 

Policy for Player Drop Off  
 
Policy for U12 and Younger  
At the U12 and younger age groups, parents not attending games and practices are required to 
make arrangements with an adult who will be staying, to be responsible for their children.  It is 
not the responsibility of the coaching staff to assist the child when not on the ice, i.e. wait for 
them to be picked up, dress them, assist them to the bathroom, etc.    
 
Policy for U14 and Older Drop Off 
At U14 and higher levels, parents are encouraged to check in with the bench staff if they are not 
staying for the game or practice at drop-off.  It is not the responsibility of the coaching staff to 
assist the child when not on the ice, i.e. wait for them to be picked up. 
 
 
Policy for Change Room 
 
Mobile phones usage is prohibited in the change room at all levels for players, parents and 
bench staff. 
 
Policy for U10 and Younger 
At U10 and below, parents are permitted in the change rooms to help their child dress.  At least 
two adults, one of which must be female, must be present at all times.  The bench staff may 
enter the room 15 minutes prior to and after a game. 
 
Policy for U12 
At U12, no parents are permitted in the change room.  At least two adults, one of which must be 
female, must be present at all times.  Kids needing help with skates must come out of the 
change room to be helped by their parents.  The bench staff may enter the room 15 minutes 
prior to and after a game. 
 
Policy for U14 and Older 
At the U14 and higher levels, no parents are permitted in the change room.  If an adult presence 
is required as deemed by the parents and bench staff, at least two adults, one of which must be 
female, must be present. The bench staff may enter the room 15 minutes prior to and after a 
game. 
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